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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – 16 February 2010  
 
 
 

 
EIT Review of Child Placements 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee agreed the final report on 27 January 2010 subject to further minor 
alterations being made and agreed initially by the Chair and Vice-Chair before 
submission to the rest of the Committee. 
 
The report will be presented to Cabinet on 11 March 2010. 
 
 
EIT Review of Youth Service Provision 
 
A scope and project plan is being prepared for this review.  The Committee will be 
discussing this item at its next meeting on 24th February 
 
 
Monitoring Updates 
 
The Committee will receive updates for the reviews of bullying and obesity at its 
meeting on 24th February. Gillian McCredie will be attending to provide more 
information about bullying prevention methods taking place in the borough. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


